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VG Screening Results & Data as of July 31

Our Latinx patients still represent the majority of our positive cases at 84.4%, while only accounting for
62.7% of the total number tested. Result wait times from LabCorp have improved over the past week.

Below are screening results for Virginia Garcia

Negative Positive Pending Total

Hispanic: 2,128 374 176 2,678
Non-Hispanic: 1,168 47 51 1,266
Unknown: 289 22 15 326

Total: 3,585 443 242 4,270

Below is a comparison of screening results for the US, Oregon and each county

United
States

WA County Total VGin  Yamhill County Total VG in

Oregon Overall WA County Overall Yamhill County

Total Tested 28,745,587 397,700 5,012 3,639 760 631
Total Resulted e A e 3,424 2 604
Total Positive Cases 152,075 18,131 2,700 403 318

Weekly Positive Cases 453,656 266 46 42

Total Deaths 152,075 316 22 i 10

% Change New Cases (7 Days) -3.2% Downtrend Downtrend 10% Downtrend
Hospitalization/ED Utilization (14 Days) i Downtrend Downtrend A Incomplete Data

Virginia Garcia Screening Criteria

Virginia Garcia is now providing screening services to anyone that would like to be tested for COVID-19 -
regardless of symptoms. Enrollment as a VG patient is not necessary but an appointment for screening is
required. Information on how to schedule an appointment is below.




Virginia Garcia Screening Information

Virginia Garcia screening sites are open to the public. A test can be ordered for anyone that would
like to be screened at all primary care sites.

An appointment is required for screening.

To schedule an appointment, contact one of the numbers listed below.

Non-VG Patients: 503-359-5564 and press option 3
VG Patients: Contact your care team directly

Outreach Updates

Screening continued this week with a
community event in partnership with Western
Farmworkers Association and visits to two
camps. In total, more than 120 individuals were
screened.

The outreach season is beginning to wind down. August 11 the team will head to Yamhill County for a
mass public screening event in cooperation with the Housing Authority of Yamhill County.




